
Paso Basin Cooperative Committee  
**NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION*** 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Paso Basin Cooperative 
Committee, scheduled for Wednesday, January 23, 2019 at the City of Paso Robles 
Council Chambers, 1000 Spring St, Paso Robles, CA has been canceled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Paso Basin Cooperative Committee will be on 
Wednesday, April 24, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. at the City of Paso Robles Council Chambers, 
1000 Spring St, Paso Robles, CA. 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in your community’s water resources.  
 
 

 


